[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 5-21-2019
PRESENT:  Richard Bell (via phone), Sara Knickerbocker, Justin Cooper - Director
ALSO PRESENT: Mary Weinberger – Town Board Liaison

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
OPENING DAY: Mr. Cooper proposed opening the Rec on June 26th instead of the 28th as it is the last day of school and he has been approached by a few people about wanting to move it up a few days. As long as there is staff to cover the opening, the commission members present had no issue with that date.
HIRING: Mr. Cooper will be sending a final list of names that he is recommending for hire to the Town Board for a vote. Ms. Weinberger said this will be voted on at the next Town Board meeting. 
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

